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Compliance Series
Beijing Employers Are Required to File Status of 
Dispatch Employment Before August 31, 2014   
 
Under the Interim Regulation on Labor Dispatch (the “Regulation”) by the Ministry of Human Resources and Social Security, 
if the number of dispatched workers employed by any PRC employer exceeds 10% of the total employed, then the employer 
should file an adjustment scheme with the competent local human resources and social security authority (“local labor 
authority”).  The Regulation came into effect on March 1, 2014.

On March 10, 2014, the Beijing Human Resources and Social Security Bureau (“Beijing Municipal Labor Authority”) released 
a Notice on the Filing of Labor Dispatch Employment Status in Beijing to specify the filing requirement.  All employers in 
Beijing whose dispatched workers exceed the 10% legal threshold must file with the competent local labor authority no later 
than August 31, 2014.  The competent local labor authority will issue a filing receipt within five working days after a filing 
employer submits all the necessary documents.

Specific filing instructions and a filing application form (in Chinese) can be downloaded from the website of the Beijing Labor 
Authority.  The filing must be made in writing. Please note the filing employer must specify its two-year adjustment scheme.

We anticipate similar filing notifications and instructions to be released by other major Chinese cities in the near future.
If you would like further information please contact any member of our International Employment Law practice: 

IN CHINA		     IN THE UNITED STATES

 

 
Wan Li			       Darren Gardner		              Dominic Hodson		    Marjorie R. Culver		
Direct: +86 21 2221 0688	     Direct: +1 (415) 544-1018                    Direct: +1 (415) 544-1017	   Direct: +1 (212) 218-5546	    
lwan@seyfarth.com                dgardner@seyfarth.com	              dhodson@seyfarth.com	   mculver@seyfarth.com	   



Attorney Advertising. This China Law Employment Alert is a periodical publication of Seyfarth Shaw LLP and should not be construed as legal advice or a legal opinion on any specific 
facts or circumstances. The contents are intended for general information purposes only, and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and any specific legal 
questions you may have. Any tax information or written tax advice contained herein (including any attachments) is not intended to be and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the 
purpose of avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer. (The foregoing legend has been affixed pursuant to U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice.) 
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